Victoria Hackler

From: Sheryl Sherman

Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2002 11:16 AM

To: Victoria Hackler

Subject: New Member Recommendation for Transportation Board
Vickie,

At their regular business meeting, June 18, 2002, the Transportation Board voted to recommend the following persons for
Board membership:

Ralph Beisner
Clinton Hicks

Marie Eldridge
Robert Koontz

Sheryl



